
 

Standards Committee     Observations on Council Meetings 

 
 

Meeting Attended           Licensing Committee 

 

 

Date            2nd December 2010 

  

 

Venue       Town Hall 

 

 

Agenda Item  - Draft Statement of Licensing Policy for Sex 

Establishments 

 

Members considered a report which sought agreement for the 

commencement of a 12 week consultation period. 

 

The Senior Environment health Officer advised the Committee. 

 

The Chair took control well from the start of the meeting. Everyone was 

introduced to me.  

 

There was good discussion; all members were attentive and participated 

in constructive debate. 

 

The members had obviously read and had full comprehension the papers. 

 

The needs of equality issues as in the requirement for rules to be given 

out in large print were taken into account  

 

I felt that the members promoted a very professional stance, the chair 

keep the meeting moving along and the members kept their comments 

relevant and focused, taking advice from the Environmental Health 

Officer.  

 

 

 


